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Mai Vang

From: Sean Westenhofer
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2025 2:25 PM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: RE: 534 St Albans St N - contractor photos

I can’t find any.  
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2025 11:57 AM 
To: Sean Westenhofer <sean.westenhofer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 534 St Albans St N - contractor photos 
 
Hi Sean, 
From this set of photos, are there after photos of the clean up by the contractor? 
 
Mai 


